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New car park to open at Coaling Island 
 
A new car park for 222 cars will open at Coaling Island next week. Work on this car park 
has been on-going for a number of weeks. 
 
The car park will have 150 spaces available immediately and the balance will be provided 
in December. 
 
This will be the precursor of a new multi-storey car park for 1000 cars in the Mid-Town 
project. 

 


